

IULY 2024

Hello and welcome to the Nurses UK newsletter, this is a monthly newsletter celebrating news of all of our team at Nurses UK to all of our clients at Nurses UK.

This will keep you up to date with all the latest news and bulletins for the month and beyond. If you would like to share any news for our next monthly newsletter please contact us at HQ: info@nursesukgroup.co.uk

What's on this month at Nurses UK:



HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO US! NURSES UK IS 9 YEARS OLD!

WOW! What a ride! Nurses UK is 9 years old this month! Nurses UK started small supplying a few nurses that we knew would provide a quality service. Based on our service, our reputation grew as did the number of nurses who wanted to work with us and the number of clients who wanted to use our services. Fast forward 9 years Nurses UK is now covering the whole of the South East, South West of England & The Midlands. We have over 2,000 Nurses Registered with us and growing weekly. A HUGE thank you to each and everyone for your support always. Together we are Nurses UK.

Happy International Friendship Day!

30th July is International Friendship Day! Grab your friends and give them an extra tight squezze.

Gentle reminder, Nurses UK runs an open door policy. If you need a friend to lean on, we are always available for a tea and a chat!



Quality healthcare from quality people

We love to celebrate each and everyone of our growing team, so we have dedicated this page to celebrations big and small of our team!



July Date to remember:

Work Anniversary...

Celebrating Nurses with Nurses UK. Thank you for your continued help and support Nurse Debbie W and Nurse Kathryn for 7 years service

Nurse Shobha and Nurse Ashley for 3 years service

Nurse Jocelyn for 2 years service

Nurse Rebecca, Nurse Evelyn and Nurse Leeann for 1 year service

Thank you for all your hard work and dedication to Nurses UK.

Warm Welcome to a New Team Member...

Great News!

We now have a new team member joining us in our Hastings Head Office Team.

Big welcome to Ansmariya. Ansmariya will be joining the booking coordinating team for the South West.

Why not give Ansmariya a call to introduce yourself.





Big Happy Birthday to....

Lots of July Birthdays - Big happy Birthdays to all our amazing Nurses, we hope you have a lovely time celebrating!

Nurse Daniel B Nurse Simona Nurse Marie S Nurse Elentia Nurse Rachael J Nurse Claudiu Nurse Timothy Nurse George Nurse Rachel P

Also big Happy Birthday to Kimberley in our Truro Office!

Recruiting now for Nurses Areas of Need:

STRATFORD RECRUITING REGISTERED NURSES & MENTAL HEALTH NURSES

RGNs & RMNs in Stratford, London

Nurses UK is recruiting now in Straford and surrounding areas for RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to join Nurses UK please email your CV to: info@nursesukgroup.co.uk

RGNs & RMNs in throughout Hertfordshire

Nurses UK is recruiting now in Hertfordshire and surrounding area for RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to join Nurses UK please email your CV to: info@nursesukgroup.co.uk

HERTFORDSHIRE RECRUITING REGISTERED NURSES & MENTAL HEALTH NURSES

DONCASTER RECRUITING REGISTERED NURSES & MENTAL HEALTH NURSES

RGNs & RMNs in throughout Doncaster

Nurses UK is recruiting now in Doncaster and surrounding area for RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to join Nurses UK please email your CV to: info@nursesukgroup.co.uk

If any of these positions spark your interest, please contact a member of our recruitment team for application requirements! Email: info@nursesukgroup.co.uk| Phone: 0800 046 8177

Quality healthcare from quality people

We love to celebrate each and everyone of our growing team, so we have dedicated this page to celebrations big and small of our team!



July Employee of the Month:



Hastings Office.

Congatulations to Nurse Christopher C!

Christopher has been awarded Nurse of the Month for his continued requests from clients to be booked in.

Good job Christopher!



Truro Office.

Congatulations to Nurse Catalin C!

Catalin had been awarded Nurse of the Month for his overall positive feeback from a client in Cornwall.

Well done Catalin!

Nurses UK News!

Keeping you up to date with all the latest company news for all our Nurses and Clients.

Whats is happening this month?



NOT ONE, BUT TWO... Another Award in the bag for Nurses UK...

Nurses UK is proud to annouce we have won another fantatsic award this month from UK Enterprise Awards by SME - Award title being Recruitment Agency of the Year 2024 - South East England

Well done all of us for another fantastic win!





We are very excited to annouced we are also short listed by 'The Growing Business Awards 2024' for TWO catagories:

Healthcare Business of the Year- Medium or Large
Recruitment Firm of the Year

Well done Team Nurses UK!





WOW! What a way to open our very first Wellness Programme!

We would like to give a BIG thank you to our lovely, talented Nurse Madelaine for opening and hosting the very first session of the Wellness Programme.

Madelaine's knowledge was so valuable to everyone that joined. It is safe to say we all left the programme feeling very relaxed and stress-free!

Thank you Madelaine!



JULY 2024

Finally, we are excited to annouce, The Nurses UK Wellness Programme.

Nurses UK Wellness Programme:

Nurses UK Wellness Programme.

As a company we want to ensure the safety of all our team's mind, body and soul.

We will be holding monthly sessions talking in a safe place covering mental health topics. Don't worry if you do not live locally we will be joining these classes Face-to-face as well as online via Zoom.





Date for the diary: Tuesday 13th August 2024

Join us with Chloe Cherry Fit from The Hub Hastings. For a Yoga & Movement session.

Why not join us on the beach in Hastings OR Online via Zoom at 4:30pm on Tuesday 13th August. Email us for more details and to attend on: info@nursesukgroup.co.uk

Training Days:

Next months training day; Monday 19th August for the mandatory free updated training. If you would like to book in for our updated training, please contact the office on:

info@nursesukgroup.co.uk.

We are also looking into additional courses this summer which we will annouce here.

